Safety letter



Dear guest,

This safety letter is intended for all visitors to this company. We presume you will read this letter in advance to your visit and that you will take it with you on the day of the tour.

During the tour we are guests of the company to whom we owe respect for its hospitality by following the regulations. Safety and health are very important to Westland Toerisme. That is why we respect the following regulations of our host.

Safety and hygiene regulations:

- Follow the instructions of your guide
- Stay with the group
- It is forbidden to touch engines and machinery
- Keep sufficient distance from machines, even if they are not working
- It is forbidden to touch plants, flowers or fruit
- Watch the automatic transporters. Stay out of their carriage way
- Watch the automatic doors
- In case you have any problems due to the temperature or humidity, please inform the guide immediately
- Children are only granted acces under escort of an adult. Keep them within reach and tell them about these regulations.

We also request you to pay attention to the workers, so that they can do their job without being disturbed.

Furthermore we have to inform you that visiting the company is completely at your own risk.

We wish you a nice and interesting tour.

Westland HortiTours Aad Verduijn Wilma Verkade

Westland HortiTours is part of Westland Toerisme